
Monday, September 24, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 
 

Please excuse the following: 

 Girls Volleyball @ 2:00 
 
 

Teachers please have quarter 1 grades 
completed by 2:45pm today! 
 

 Each student must have at least one comment. 
Remember to grade your department aides & 
academic tutoring students. 

SPORTS 
Girls Volleyball vs Workman @ Workman HS  

(F) 3:15  (JV) 4:30  (V) 5:45 
          

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS 

towards your diploma! 

Attention all Link Crew Leaders: 

We will be having a meeting tomorrow at lunch in room 602 -Ms. 

Franco’s class. Hope to see all of you there! 

Attention Math Gurus:  

If you signed up to be a peer tutor at the math center and still need to 
be train, you will need to attend a math guru training meeting in        

Mr. Pena’s Room (303) TODAY during lunch. Be on time.  

College by the Numbers presented by AVID: 

 More than 2.3 million people per year graduate college 

 61% of Americans have at least some college education 

 Employees holding a bachelor’s degree take home an average of 

66% more income than those with a high school diploma 

 Earning a Master’s or Doctorate Degree could increase lifetime 

earnings more that 300% 

 No high school diploma—$22,860 

 High school diploma or equivalent—$29, 950 

 Some college—$31,990 

 Associate’s degree—$37,030 

 Bachelor’s degree—$44,970 

 Master’s degree or above—$59,230  

 

Thursday, September 27th—Minimum Day  
Saturday, September 29th—College Fair @ BPHS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Attention Students:  

We will be hosting our Back to school Night this Thursday. Make 
sure to invite your parents to visit our campus and meet with your 
teachers. Our event will begin with entertainment at 5:30 pm and 
classrooms will open at 6:00 pm. We hope to see you and your 

parents here on Thursday! 

Library Extended Hours 

Monday—Thursday 

7:00am - 5:00pm 

Students:  

Our tutoring centers will close down for 1 week after each grading 

period. Tutoring centers are closed this week.  

We will accommodate our students, by opening a homework center. 
The HW center is for any student that needs a place to complete their 

homework after school.  

The Homework Center will be held Mon. – Thurs. this week, in 
room 401 (our current Math Center).  

All tutoring centers will open up again next week.  

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

PLAN AHEAD 


